B1 Letter to Adak Re Al Cod

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic Atmospheric Administration

National Marine Fisheries Service

P.O. Box 21668

Juneau, Alaska 99802-1668

November 2, 2018

Layton J. Lockett, City Manager
City of Adak, Alaska

100 Mechanical Street, Suite B122
Adak, Alaska 99546

Dear Mr. Lockett:

This letter confirms NMFS’ receipt of your official notification letter of intent to process
Aleutian Islands Pacific cod in 2019. As required by 50 CFR 679.20(a)(7)(viii), NMFS
will set aside a portion of the 2019 Aleutian Islands Pacific cod TAC for catcher vessels
directed fishing for Aleutian Islands Pacific cod and then delivering the catch to Aleutian
Islands shoreplants for processing. For more information please contact Mary Furuness at
907-586-7228.

Sincerely,

fohud Drflcver

James W. Balsiger, Ph.D.
6/’ Administrator, Alaska Region

cc: Simon Kinneen, North Pacific Fishery Management Council
David Witherell, North Pacific Fishery Management Council

ALASKA REGION - http://www.alaskafisheries.noaa.gov
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